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Please ban the use of Rodenticides!

The havoc and destruction it causes in the natural world around on is much greater than any good against
random pests.

Our natural wildlife has enough of a hard time surviving without this threat.   And what of our pets?  And children?

It’s a bad idea.  And a surprisingly bad idea coming from a Council that is usually so responsible.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Jill Donner
3828 Glenridge Drive
Sherman Oaks, CA 91423


